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FDOT Begins I-95 Resurfacing Project in St. Johns County 

St. Augustine, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation has started work on a milling 

and resurfacing project on I-95 from the Flagler County line to just south of State Road 207 (13 

miles). 

During this project, crews will mill and resurface the existing three-lane northbound and 

southbound roadway of I-95 from the Flagler County line to just south of State Road 207, 

including the interstate entry and exit ramps for State Road 206 and U.S. 1. Work also includes 

resurfacing the parking lot and interstate entry and exit ramps at the I-95 northbound and 

southbound rest areas within the project corridor. 

 

Temporary lane closures will be permitted Sunday through Thursday nights from 9 p.m. to 6 

a.m. through the duration of the project. In periods of lower traffic volumes, lane closure 

restrictions may be adjusted to allow for the acceleration of construction. Every effort will be 

made to minimize the impact to traffic flow in the construction zone. 

Hubbard Construction was awarded this $22.58 million project in February 2020. Work is 

expected to be complete in fall 2022, weather and schedule permitting. 
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